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REGISTRATION UPDATE 

 
 

Due to a soccer tournament at Veterans Field, the in person 
registration scheduled for Saturday 10/6 will be moved to Monday 
10/8 from 7-9 in the gray trailer. 
 
Please remember that if your child is interested in playing travel 
basketball this season, you must be registered by 10/8. Travel 
basketball will be available to players in grades 5th through 8th 
only. 
 
Thank you and see you soon 
 
Mark 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SADDLE BROOK RECREATION BASKETBALL 
Mark Marino, Commissioner 

109 Cambridge Ave. 
Saddle Brook, NJ  07663 

 


